
Item G2
Appointment of Paul A. Leeper to Civil Service Commission
Paul Leeper has served on the Civil Service Commission since December 12, 1992.  His 
knowledge and experience have made him a valuable member of the Civil Service 
Commission.  With Council approval, I would like to reappoint Mr. Leeper to serve another 4-
year term, beginning June 1, 2002 and ending June 1, 2006.

Thank you for your consideration
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